
  

 

Sunday, September 19— Confirmation Meeting for Parents & Students (7th, 8th, and 9th 
grade) 9:45 AM 

Do you know a 7th, 8th, or 9th grader, or an older student, that hasn’t been through First United 
Presbyterian Church’s Confirmation program? This year, we will have a student and parent 
meeting Sunday, September 19 at 9:45 AM in room 22.  Please call the church office (703-670-
7834), and sign your student up to receive an information packet. Please leave the students name, 
grade, parents name, mailing address, and phone number. All 7th, 8th, or 9th grade students are 
encouraged to sign-up online for the class.  Please contact Pastor Adam with questions.  

 


